
From: LLindow@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Re: Eastin 42-43 Form 2A #400218957, Noble
Date: Friday, October 28, 2011 9:40:50 AM

Noble concurs with the COA.

Liz Lindow
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc.
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200
Office: 720-587-2079
Cell: 303-590-8789

From:        "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
To:        <llindow@nobleenergyinc.com>
Date:        10/28/2011 08:30 AM
Subject:        Eastin 42-43 Form 2A #400218957, Noble

Liz,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400218957) for the Eastin 42-43 location, located in Lot 9 Sec 23 T1S
R46W Yuma County, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following changes regarding the data submitted on or
attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
 
Due to the Valent sand, 9 to 15 percent slopes soil type the following COA will apply:
 
·         Best management practices (BMPs) should be utilized to minimize disturbance of the vegetative cover
while constructing and operating the location and to aid soil stabilization and revegetation of the disturbed area
during interim reclamation.  Cut and fill slopes should be minimized to the greatest extent practicable.  The BMPs
may include, but shall not be limited to, the use of mulches and/or tackifiers, erosion control mats and/or
blankets, appropriate seed mixes and/or soil amendments and any other practices necessary to prevent soil
erosion by wind and stormwater, and to encourage the growth of desirable soil stabilizing vegetation.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
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Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying,
or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error,
please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.


